
THE CITY OF HARBOR BEACH IS SEEKING BIDS  
 
The City of Harbor Beach is requesting bids for utility piping   
and lumber (for fencing) for the Waterfront Enhancement Project.   

    
All prices are delivered to project site in Harbor Beach.  Quantities and will 
be determined when order is made.  For more information and material list 
contact: Ron Wruble - call @ 989-551-3393 or e-mail 
rwruble@harborbeach.com.  
 
State and Federal funds are being used to assist in construction of this 
project and relevant State and Federal requirements will apply.  All 
contractors /suppliers must comply with all requirements of 1976 PA 453 
(Elliott-Larsen Civil Rights Act) and 1976 PA 220 (Persons with Disabilities 
Civil Rights Act), as amended.  In accordance with these laws, all contracts 
must contain a covenant by the contractor, subcontractor, or supplier not 
to discriminate against an employee or applicant for employment with 
respect to hire, tenure, terms, conditions, or privileges of employment, 
because of race, color, religion, national origin, age, sex, height, weight, 
marital status or a disability that is unrelated to the individual’s ability to 
perform the duties of a particular job or position.  
 
Bids must be delivered in a sealed envelope, properly marked to identify 
bid.  Deliver to: City of Harbor Beach, 766 State Street, Harbor Beach MI. 
48441 by Friday, February 2, 2024 @ noon.  Bids can be delivered by mail, 
delivery service, or by courier.  Faxed and e-mailed proposals will not be 
accepted.    
 
The City of Harbor Beach reserves the right to accept or reject all bids and 
to accept the bid determined to be the most advantageous to the City of 
Harbor Beach.   
 
 
 
 
 
 


